M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
April 21, 2016
RE:
Bid Award for CHS HVAC Upgrades – Asbestos Abatement 

BG#16-087

The bid opening for the above project was April 19 at 11:00am. There were 4 proposals received but with Environmental Assurance Company withdrawing their proposal, the low bidder was DSEA Services for $52,427.  

Attached is the bid tabulation sheet.  

I recommend the board approve the bid from DSEA Services for the asbestos abatement project at CMS, as presented.
Eric McArtor
Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
